
Kresge Parliament – 12/11/14 
Start: 6:31pm Quorum: 11 Ice Breaker: Why do you look forward to for the holidays? 

Budget Requests: Jim Meyer: UCSC FitLife – CruzFit 2015 
CruzFit is an annual campus-wide fitness promotion program that encourages healthy lifestyle 
choices at UCSC during the winter term. CruzFit is seeking $500 for t-shirts and online activity 
tracking services. About 125 students from Kresge participated last year. In the past the have 
advertised through word of mouth, banners, e-mails and t-shirts. This year CruzFit is using Survey 
Monkey and Google Docs as means of keeping teams together and recording their activities.  
 
Courtney Romero: DKMS – Bone Marrow Registration Planning Committee  
On Friday, January 23, 2015, Bone Marrow registrations will be in the Quarry Plaza, Porter 
Hitchcock Lounge and the 9/10 Namaste Lounge from 10-4 pm. DKMS wants Kresge to take part 
in this effort by funding $175. Their main goal is to save lives. Funding will go to shirts for new 
members, banners, stickers and flyers.  

Deliberations: Both request are for good causes that benefit students. Carl motions to fund FitLife 
$150, Anna 2nds. 10 Hoots, 1 Abstain = Approved. Gul motions to fund Bone Marrow Registration 
Planning Committee $150, Carl 2nds. 11 Hoots = Approved unanimously 

Ideas for Next Quarter: Kresge would like students to collaborate with the Transfer Community at  
Porter and Kresge community groups like STARS and the Veterans Center. Ideas include possibly 
having a festival to unite everyone. Kresge would like to volunteer at Centers like Homeless 
Garden Project and St. Francis Soup Kitchen. Also, Kresge Parliament would like to do a beach 
cleaning activity. To get more students to be involved in Kresge and join Parliament, we might try 
using the logo from the mugs on t-shirts to sell. Also, the CA’s are doing Casino Night winter 
quarter and Parliament would like to donate mugs as prizes. 

Approval of minutes: 12/04/14. Juan motions to approve the minutes with corrections. Lyle 2nds. 
8 Hoots, 1 Screech, 2 Abstain = Approved. Corrections Correct Nick’s name and rephrase Lyle’s 
report back- Take Back the Tap only wants to collaborate with us. 

Report Backs: 
SUGB – Juan – The Dean would like to move the organizations housed in the SOAR Center to the 
Crown Pit. SUGB would like to keep all of the organizations in a centered location. They will 
establish a website to do this. 

SFAC – Carl – There was a weekend meeting held. They are still reviewing applications and are 
likely to continue on into the Winter Quarter. SFAC is sending an advisory to Alison Galloway 
(Campus Provost and executive Vice Chancellor) for approval. 

SUA – Winnie – There was a board meeting on Human Rights. Pause for Paws will be hosted in 
McHenry Library on Sunday, December 14, 2014 from 2-3 pm. There will be a Campus Clean Up 
event planned for May 2015. There is a new evaluation form for funding requests. Three other UCs 
have passed a resolution version of a “Vote of No Confidence” for the UC Regents and UCSC 
plans to pass its own version in 2015. 

SCOC – Jansen – C4 dinner went well. SCOC is going through applications and appointments. 

 
 



Announcements: 
12/12-12/15 Porter Slug Study: Late night at Porter Dining Hall 
Sun. 12/14 Late Night Breakfast: Town Hall, 8-9pm 
Mon. 12/15 Finals Day Breakfast: SOAR Center, 10-12pm 
Wed. 12/17 Festivus: Porter A1, 6-9 pm 
12/15-12/18  Get to know your SUGB Officer: Student Union,  9-5pm 
12/15-12/18 Nutrition Week: Student Union 
Mon. 01/05 Ballroom Dance OPERS MPR 8 – 10 p.m. – more info: Anna 
Fourth Week of winter: Porter and Kresge will host Movie Night 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:49 


